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4th June 2023  
Trinity Sunday    Year A 
PMB p 81        Psalter: Week 1 
 
 

SATURDAY     3rd June: Vigil Mass 

18.00 Mass  

SUNDAY  4th June 

(LS) 09.00 Mass For the people of our parish. 

(LS) 11.00 Mass Riki Hardy’s Intention 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

9th Week of Ordinary Time, year 1 

MONDAY  5th June: 

 St Boniface 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Rose Reilly + 

TUESDAY  6th June: Feria 

 No Mass today  

WEDNESDAY     7th June:  Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Rose Reilly + 

 16.30 Mass Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

THURSDAY  8th June: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Dec of the Mitchell family 

(LS) 10.00 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY  9th June: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  

SATURDAY  10th June: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  

 10.00 Confessions 

Vigil Mass. St Michael’s 18.00 

Please park in Riverside car park, across the road, not 

in the streets behind the church. This also applies if 

you come to evening events in the Church. 

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION: the 

programme concludes on Wednesday 7th June at 

18.00 in the GS Room. Please keep our young people 

in your prayer as they prepare for this Sacrament. 

 Bishop Peter will come to confirm our young 

people of Monday 19th June at 19.00, you are all 

welcome to attend the Confirmation Mass to support 

our young people and meet our new bishop. 

 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: Rita Anand, Purgi 

Bloomfield, Ellen Brown, Eileen Dolan, Michael 

Feehily, Terry Finbow, Bridget Gaynor, Mary-Clare 

Marian, Patrick Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul 

Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero, Rita Swann, Fr Ivan 

Weston & Nina Wiktorowicz. May the Lord reach out 

his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this 
time: Margaret Hardy, Daisy Wesley, Kathleen 

Mann, Frederick Reid, Henrietta Lee, David Clancy, 

Margaret Feehily, Joseph Lee, John Clark, Shane 

Thurnherr, Mary Moran, Patricia Murphy, Josef 

Mueller, Terence Shortt, Joseph O’Meara, Mary 

Rowland and William Kidd. May they rest in peace. 

LORENZO CARANESE, MARGARET 

STRINGER, ZOFIA & JAN DOBOSZ, DARIA 

TOSCANO & ASTON PALMER who all receive 

their First Holy Communion at Mass this weekend. 

Through sharing the sacrament may the Lord deepen 

their love for him and for others. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during the season of 
Easter please remember the following intentions 
in your prayer: new members of the Church, 
vocations to the priesthood & religious life, 
human work, the right use of the media and the 
Church. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr 

Philip know so he can visit. We do not always 

get the names of patients & can miss people if 

you do not tell us where they are. Thank you. 

FIRST COMMUNIONS: we welcome a large group 

of children for First Communion next Sunday at 

09.00 Mass, this will increase the number at Mass; if 

any who not involved could attend 18.00 on Saturday 

next weekend, it would be very helpful and more 

comfortable for all of you. 
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EMAIL ADDRESS: please DO NOT use the St 

Michael’s Booking address when you send emails to 

the parish office; that address is now closed and not 

checked, your email will not be read. When you 

email, please check to which address you are sending, 

make sure it is stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com 

Thanks. 

NEW EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS TRAINING: 

there will be a practical session on Sunday 4th June 

at 17.00; existing ministers might also like to attend 

this session for new procedures. 

 All Eucharistic Ministers will be 

commissioned or re-commissioned for their service 

of our parish on Saturday/Sunday 17th/18th June at 

all Masses. 

MARRIAGE CELEBRATION MASS: Bishop 

Peter invites all married couples in the Diocese to join 

him on Saturday June 3rd at 11.30 at the Cathedral 

of St John the Baptist. All married couples and their 

families are welcome. Couples celebrating significant 

anniversaries (one year, five years and every multiple 

of five years thereafter, or individual years from 60 

years onwards) will receive a certificate from the 

Bishop.  

If you would like to register for a certificate 

please visit the website 

https://www.rcdea.org.uk/marriage-mass-

registration/  or contact Dr Antonia Braithwaite, on 

mflcoordinator@rcdea.org.uk. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: members of the Polish 

community on Saturday 3rd June. Thank you.  

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES will 

take place from Friday 18th to Friday 25th August 

2023.  For details contact the diocesan director Dcn 

Huw Williams at huw.williams@rcdea.org.uk or 

by phone at 07399 163 718 or visit website at: 

https://www.tangneytours.com/pilgrimages/lourd

es/catholic-association 

FAMILY ENRICHMENT CONFERENCE: 

raising a family as a couple or as a single parent has 

always been challenging. Issues range from spousal 

relationship, social media influence, challenging 

behaviour at home, how to pass on the Catholic Faith 

and many others. Everyone is invited to attend the 

Family Enrichment Conference on Saturday 10th 

June, the conference will start at 11:00am at Our 

Lady Immaculate and Saint Etheldreda church hall in 

Newmarket. To book tickets & for more details, 

please go to 

https://familyenrichmentconference.eventbrite.co

.uk or email fecjune2023@gmail.com. Children’s 

activities & lunch are free but need booking due to 

limited spaces. Free parking.  

WALKING WITH YOUNG PEOPLE: Inviting 

catechists and anyone working with young people to 

a day of reflection and training on Saturday 10th 

June, exploring an accompaniment model of 

Evangelisation and Catechesis. With keynote speaker 

David Wells.  Held at Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Church, Poringland, Norfolk. Organised by the 

Diocesan Youth Service - for more details and to 

book a place, please see www.rcdea.org.uk/youth 

 

FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next collection 

for the foodbank is Sunday, 4th June. There will be a 

box near each door, for your donations. Please bring 

tins, dried food or toiletries as your donation.  

Last Sunday Collection: 

Huntingdon:  £203.55 

Standing Orders £425.50 

Card Reader  £122.00 

Total   £751.05 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community.  

SUNDAY COLLECTION: in the orange buckets 

near the doors & the card reader in the GS Room.  

COFFEE MORNING as usual on Wednesday after 

Mass; call in for a hot drink & chat. 

LISTENING & PRAYER MINISTRY: 

01603 957653. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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